
 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT: 

New Medicare Supplement 
Application and Outline 

All Producers in AR, AZ, CA, DE, IA, ID, IL, KS, KY, LA, 
MD, MI, NC, ND, NM, NV, OK, RI, SD, TN, UT, WV and WY 

To comply with the Medicare Access and CHIP Reauthorization Act of 
2015 (“MACRA”) the American National Life Insurance Company of 
Texas Medicare Supplement revised applications and outlines have 
been approved for use in the above states. 
 
Please immediately begin using the new application and outline for all 
business with an effective date of July 1, 2019 or later. The new forms 
are available on our website or through normal supply channels. 
However, the electronic application will not be available on ExpertApp 
until July 1, 2019. For business with an effective date prior to July 1, 
2019, we will accept the current forms if written on or before June 30, 
2019 and received in the home office by July 8, 2019. 
 
If you have any questions regarding MACRA, please refer to MACRA 
FAQ 
at (https://www.naic.org/documents/cmte_b_senior_issues_2019_mac
ra_faq.pdf). 
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